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The School has invited three of our leading Emeritus and     

Adjunct colleagues, Anthony Reid, Bronwen Douglas and    

Gavan McCormack, to lead a discussion on the topic of the 

future of Asian Studies and Pacific Studies, drawing on their 

long-term experience. The Director, Ken George, will also    

address Emeritus, Adjunct and Visitor colleagues on current 

and future conditions for research at the School. 

All members of the School and the College of Asia and the  

Pacific – and School Emeriti, Adjuncts and Visitors in particular 

– are welcome to attend, contribute to discussion, and join us 

for drinks in the Hedley Bull foyer immediately after the 

roundtable 

 

Discussants: 

Emeritus Professor Anthony Reid 

Adjunct Senior Fellow Dr Bronwen Douglas 

Emeritus Professor Gavan McCormack  

 

This event will be followed by drinks in the Hedley Bull foyer, 

hosted by the School of Culture, History and Languages      

Director Professor Ken George. 

 


